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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week we wanted to highlight events that we are aware are happening during the October 
half term holiday. To help parents access local events and free activities in London, we have 
added a section to our website which we will keep updating as we hear about events on offer. 
Please note that some things need to be booked in advance. https://
www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Local+Holiday+Activities&pid=459  

 

Congratulations to our Girls Football team who came second in a competition last Friday. 
Congratulations also go to our amazing Panathlon Team who took part in a bowling competition. 
Keep up the sporty successes Curwen! On the theme of sports, it has been wonderful to see so 
many parents, carers and children enjoying our Family Bike Club after school on Friday. We are 
also delighted to hear that there have already been some learning to ride successes! We hope 
the weather will hold and we will keep being able to offer sessions. 
 

This week you should have received a letter about Parents' Evening. Please speak to your child's 
class teacher if your time is inconvenient so that they can arrange an alternative for you. We will 
send out login information nearer to the time but we look forward to seeing you all there. 
 

We wish you a lovely weekend. 
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

2SO & 1K – 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Local+Holiday+Activities&pid=459
https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Local+Holiday+Activities&pid=459


   AM–  Nalah  PM— Jemima 

   RC– Emma  RDR– Kacper 

   RM– Gauri  RMC– Afreen 

   1I – Musa   1K– Salman 

   1L–  Enoch  1W– Arian 

   2G – Inaara  2L– Ashil 

   2SO– Eismon  2SA– Hala 

   3F – Usman  3B– Hajra 

   3O – Abdullah  3H – Sara 

   4A– Raima  4GM– Ellie-May 

   4G – Amara  4M – Mohamed 

   5CB - Anastasia  5C – Mohammed 

   5PB - Kiarrah  5T – Kasey 

   6A – Scarlett  6C – Laila 

   6K– Aasiyah  6R – Amaya 

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Ayra 

          Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

TTRS 

Next round:  TTRS- Round 3 results:  

Rockstars of the week  

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 461 

Julia Donaldson— 636 

Roald Dahl— 791 

Charles Dickens— 550 

Team Points: 

Trips: 
 Forest School for 3F & 4GM on 

11th October 

 Shaftsbury Theatre for 4A        
& 4G on 13th October 

Assembly Next Week 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Current Affairs  Justice  

A group of year 2 and 3 children from our school took part 
in an event with picture book illustrator Joelle Avelino. 
The children had the opportunity to listen to the story 
"Mama's sleeping scarf" written by Chimamanda Ngozi 
Adichie and learnt how Joelle Avelino found her 
inspiration and created the book's drawings. 
Our children were very fortunate to witness 
the drawing process of the book's main 
character and to draw it themselves by 
following Joelle's step by step instructions. 
What an exciting and rewarding experience!   

Reception – Year 6 children 

 Flu Vaccine consent forms online or 
paper form need to be completed by 

Tuesday 10th October.  




